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Tuesday 4th July 2023 
 

De Lacy Primary School Sports Day 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As we have previously stated De Lacy will be holding our annual Sports Day event on Wednesday 12th 
July. 
 
The day itself will be split into two sections, depending on the Key Stage your child is in. Please see 
below for specific timings –  
 

KEY STAGE 1 (Reception – Year 2) – 9.30AM – 11.30AM  
 

KEY STAGE 2 (Year 3 – Year 6) – 13.15PM - 3.15PM 
 
 

Can we please ask that all parents exit the playground after drop off as normal, you will then need to 
queue outside the usual entrance gate in order for a member of staff to let you in before the event 
starts. As in previous years, we will then escort you to our field - parents will stand on the far side of the 
running track, the children will be sitting on the school side of the track. 
 
Your child will need to bring a full P.E Kit with trainers and a sun hat along with a water bottle. As the 
weather is predicted to be warm, can we also ask you apply sun cream before school, and provide your 
child with a bottle to re-apply throughout the day.  
 
Lastly, can we please remind all parents that whilst the Sports Day is taking place, toilets will NOT be 
accessible unless you have a medical exemption, for which evidence must be provided. Can we also 
note that whilst you are on school property, the consumption of E-Cigs, Cigarettes and Alcohol are 
strictly forbidden.  
 
I would just like to thank you again for your continued support and for always helping with the events we 
organise as a school.  

 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/

